Performance Standard 10: Fulfilling Professional Responsibilities


Reflection


Professional Responsibilities Activity Log

	Date
	Activity

	2/1
	Career Fair

	2/7
	Faculty Meeting

	2/10
	JV and Varsity Soccer Game

	2/11
	ACT Test Proctoring

	2/15
	All District Professional Development Day – Buck Institute

	2/21
	Parent Night

	2/23
	Black History Month Program

	3/6
	Faculty Meeting

	3/9
	Varsity Soccer Game

	3/29 – 4/1
	Attended NSTA Conference

	4/10
	Faculty Meeting – hosted by Science Dept

	4/14
	Prom Chaperone

	4/17 – 4/19
	HSAP Test Monitoring


The above activity log demonstrates my professional involvement at Pendleton High School. I have fulfilled my professional responsibilities as a teacher by attending faculty meetings, science department meetings, professional development trainings, and school sponsored events such as Black History Month program, Career Fair and Renaissance Day. I have proctored an ACT hosted by PHS and monitored for HSAP testing. I have also attended PHS events outside of the responsibilities of a teacher including soccer games and the prom. My involvement in these meetings and organizations show that I understand the need to work towards entire school goals to make the school a positive learning environment for the students. I act as an advocate for the students by ensuring that they receive the assistance they need in all aspects of their education – I have referred a student to guidance for assistance and have held many after school and at lunch study sessions for students needing extra help. I worked towards developing communication with parents by making several parent contacts and working with Mrs. Xxxx at the Parent Night hosted by PHS for rising 9th graders. 
I have also been a part of a professional organization outside of PHS. In the fall semester, I acted as a founding member of the Clemson University National Science Teachers Association Student Chapter and helped establish this organization on Clemson’s campus. I am also a full member of NSTA and will maintain that membership in the future. I am subscribed to The Science Teacher magazine from which I am able to stay in touch with the latest news and advances in science education. In March, I attended the National NSTA conference in Indianapolis, IN with other members of the Clemson NSTA chapter to further my education and gain knowledge of ways to be a better teacher for my students. 
Through these involvements I have seen the importance and need for teachers to maintain professional standards that align with the educational goals of the school, district, and community. It is important that teachers are a positive role model for students by remaining active learners and by showing support in student endeavors. 

